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Topic: Provider Information Due date:       
 
Subject: Survey to In-Home Care Providers Regarding Refresher Training 
 
Applies to (check all that apply): 

 All DHS employees  County Mental Health Directors 
 Area Agencies on Aging: Type B  Health Services 
 Aging and People with Disabilities   Office of Developmental 

Disabilities Services (ODDS)  Self Sufficiency Programs 
 County DD program managers 
 Support Service Brokerage Directors 

 ODDS Children’s Intensive In 
Home Services 

 ODDS Children’s Residential Services  Stabilization and Crisis Unit (SACU) 
 Child Welfare Programs  Other (please specify): Comagine 

 

Message:  
The Oregon Home Care Commission is sending out a survey to those providers who 
did not complete refresher training to determine reasons and possible barriers that 
may have prevented them from meeting the June 30, 2022, deadline. 
 
The survey will be sent out on Wednesday (5.10.23) by email and text message. 
OHCC will call providers who do not have an email or text messaging capabilities, as 
well as those who have a preferred language other than English, if known. The survey 
will be open until the end of May 31, 2023. 
 
If a provider asks about the survey, please direct them to click on the survey link they 
received and follow the instructions to complete the survey. 
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If you have any questions about this information, contact: 
Contact(s): David Scott Vining 
Phone: 503-428-4882 Fax:       
Email: David.S.Vining@odhs.oregon.gov 
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